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I am concerned about the lack of transparency and accountability in the recent sell off state run electricity 
infrastructure. The fact that the Premier did everything to stop close scrutiny of the deal struck at midnight 
indicates the government's concern about concealing the lack of due process. 
 
However I am also concerned that privatisation of our energy assets will only increase the costs to the 
consumer and make fundamental energy efficiency targets more difficult to achieve. Jobs plus climate 
change will be relegated to minor concerns as companies drive to maximise their profits. 
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